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Officer Jeremy Stempien begins new post as School Resource Officer 
Novi Police Department and Novi Community Schools continue safety partnership of 

more than 10 years 
 
NOVI, Mich., May 17, 2010 – For more than 10 years, the City of Novi has partnered with 
the Novi Community School District (NCSD) to provide a School Resource Officer during 
the academic school year.  This proactive and successful program represents a 
preventative partnership in which a Novi Police Officer is assigned to the Novi High 
School and is responsible for a variety of activities which take place in all NCSD facilities 
throughout the community.  The benefits of this program have ranged from improved 
relationships with students, enhanced emergency response and preparedness, and 
most importantly a proven sense of safety with students and staff. 
 
Last week, following a series of interviews, Officer Jeremy Stempien was selected by a 
panel of NCSD representatives and Novi Police Administration as the next School 
Resource Officer.  Officer Stempien began his career with the Novi Police Department in 
2003 after graduating from Central Michigan University.  During this time with the 
department, he has earned a Police Purple Heart, four Merit Citations, and four perfect 
attendance awards.   
 
Officer Stempien began training for his new position this morning, working along side 
current School Resource Officer Mike Wilson.  Wilson has served the NSCD in this position 
for six years and will return to the Novi Police Department’s Investigative Division. 
 
“A School Resource Officer serves as major link between our community and youth,” 
commented David E. Molloy, Novi’s Director of Public Safety/Chief of Police.  
“Throughout the years, School Resource Officers have enhanced the relationship and 
understanding between youth and officers and promoted safe environments in which to 
learn.  I am very proud of the partnership with the Novi Community School District and 
have every confidence Officer Stempien will be a tremendous asset to the community 
and serve as an outstanding role model for our youth.”  
 
For more information on the Novi Police Department, visit cityofnovi.org 
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